
Hi parents/guardians! I have attached a template for an 

Acceptable Use Policy (AUP) for you to use. I would highly 

recommend taking advantage of this template and 

implementing it into your child’s homework routine. An AUP 

lays out specific rules and consequences that will allow your 

child to have a structure when working at home. As you know, 

I sent home the AUP I use for my classroom, and I think it’s 

important we are all on the same page when it comes to 

expectations for the students. Please individualize this for 

your specific child’s needs, and as always, please contact me at 

sheila.sutfin@smail.astate.edu with any questions/concerns. 
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Classroom Rules: 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.   

5.   

 

Technology Rules: 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.   

5.   

  

DO NOT: 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.   

5.   

 

 

 



Consequences: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Signature ____________________ 

 

 

Students Signature ____________________ 

 

 

 


